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Diesel trucks are an essential tool for those involved in essentially every industry 

throughout the state and the nation. The elimination or reduction of the production of 

diesel vehicles would be astronomically crippling to the economy as well as to the 

community that rely on these vehicles. Electric vehicles are NOT the answer to 

reducing pollution and are not in any way shape or form a competent alternative to 

our current vehicles.  


